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Mark West Union School District Asbestos Hazard Emergency 

Response Act Notification 

 

 
 

 

In compliance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

(EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), the 

Mark West Union School District must apprise all persons arriving at 

the Mark West and San Miguel Schools of the information contained 

in the schools’ Asbestos Management Plan. This plan contains all 

current inspections, assessments, and action details relative to this 

school building. As required by AHERA, a three year re-inspection 

was completed. That report is in the schools’ Asbestos Management 

Plan and is available in each school office for anyone to review 

during normal school hours. Any further questions may be directed 

to Michael Smith, Director of Facilities/Maintenance/Operations and 

the designated person responsible for AHERA compliance for the 

Mark West Union School District. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  


